
MISTY HILLS WATER CORPORATION 
PO Box 599 

Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 
 
                                                                              April 19, 2004 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling. 
Secretary 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 By this letter Misty Hills Water Corporation  is formally requesting the Department of 
Public Service’s Water Rates Section to electronically file, on its behalf, a new electronic tariff 
schedule containing the company’s current rates in Service Classification  No. 1 and Escrow 
Statement No. 1 containing the current escrow in effect with more up to date language.  The new 
electronic tariff schedule proposed effective date is August 1, 2004.   In addition, the company is 
requesting that Staff of the Water Rates Section file, on its behalf, all compliance supplements, 
leaves and statements as ordered by the Commission.  
  
 We are requesting a new restoration of service charge of $50 for normal hours, $75 for 
after hours and $100 for weekends and holidays and a charge for processing all returned checks 
equal to the bank charge plus a handling fee of $5.00 (not to exceed the maximum allowed by 
section 5-328 of the General Obligations Law). 
   
 We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we will notify our customers of the proposed changes individually by 
mail. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Hugh Knickerbocker, President 
     Misty Hills Water Corporation.                                                  
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